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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Monday, August 11, 2025 4:53:36 PM


Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
I do not agree with Enbridge Gas Inc. plan to change its natural gas distribution rates effective
January 1, 2026. I want to be an intervenor on this. Advise of next steps.


Name: Sarmilan Sooriyaganthan


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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